Department of Energy
Brookhaven Site Office
P.O. Box 5000
Upton, New York 11973

February 7, 2020

Mr. Lynn McKnight

Procurement and Property Management Division Manager
Brookhaven Science Associates, LLC

Brookhaven National Laboratory

Upton, New York 11973

Dear Mr. McKnight:

SUBJECT:  AUTHORIZATION TO USE GOVERNMENT SUPPLY SOURCES UNDER
PRIME CONTRACT DE-SC0012704

This letter is to advise you that in performing under the above cited U.S. Department of Energy
(DOE) contract, you are hereby authorized to procure materials, supplies, equipment, automatic
data processing (ADP), and non-personal services from Federal Supply Schedules, and other
Government supply sources than the aforementioned in accordance with FAR 51.102, DEAR
951.102(a), and DOE Property Management Regulation 41 CFR 109-26.

This authority is granted for the express purposes of when it is economically feasible and in the
best interest of the Government. The associated FEDSTRIP Address Activity Codes available
for use under the subject Contract are 892384, 892385, and 892386.

This letter supersedes any similar authority theretofore delegated to you and shall remain in
effect until revoked or until January 4, 2025, the period of performance end date of the subject
Contract, or whichever occurs first.

If you have any questions regarding this letter please contact Aundrea Clifton, of my staff, at
extension 2405 or via email at Aundrea.Clifton@science.doe.gov.

Sincerely,

)

Fausto R. Fernandez, Director
Contracting Officer
Business Division

cc. R. Gordon, SC-BHSO T. Daniels, BSA
A. Clifton, SC-BHSO M. Davis, BSA
R. Acosta, BSA D. King, BSA

G. Clark, BSA



